June 2z, 1950.

Honorable FEdward F. Bartelt,

Fiscal sssistant Secretary in Charge of
the Finances,

U. v. Treasury Departument,

washington, D. C.

Dear M¥r. Bartelt:

In accorcdunce with the reguest made by your
Miss Vassar over the telephone this morning, ir. Eccles
has asked me to send you a copy of the letter he wrote
to Senator Harry P. Cain on May 19 relative to Social
Security. & copy of the letter is enclosed herewith.

In case you have not seen it I am enclosing a
copy of an article which Mr. Eccles wrote entitled
"ihose Headache Is The Dollar?" wnich appeared in the
ey issue of the United Nations world Magazine.

Very truly yours,

Secretary to Mr. M. 5. Eccles.
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